
The following are pictures from the week ending in 02.04.22 in regards to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Center (DEI)/

Student Government Room Renovations Project.  This will be the last report for this project even though there are some 

minor corrections needed, and the remainder of the furniture won’t be in for a few weeks.  However, essentially the pro-

ject is complete.  The window glazing was installed this week which will receive graphics very soon.  The most important 

items that still need to be installed are the doors which should arrive next week, and then of course some touch-ups of the 

walls.  Other than a good cleaning both spaces to rid of construction dust both spaces are occupiable.  Now we can 

move Student Government out of the corner of the basement and into their new location, and the oversight group that 

will tend to the operation of the DEI Center can start making plans for their new space. 
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The top two photos are of the DEI Center.  The left shows a 

view of the space looking south from the north corridor off of 

the main corridor.  The right photo was taken inside the space 

and looking north from near the windows.  Again, there are still 

a couple more chairs that are coming that will sit along the 

east wall, but other than some touchups and the doors this 

space is ready for use. 

The bottom two photos are of the Student Government Room.  

The left photo shows some of the some seating in the space, 

and the right the kitchenette area.  Again the major furniture in 

the space, the long nesting tables, are still a few weeks away 

from delivery.  


